
 

Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council 24 April 2003 

8. NEIGHBOURHOOD WEEK 
 
 The Board received an update report from the Community Relations Manager on matters relating to 

the Neighbourhood Week initiative including a request that the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board 
consider appointing a representative to the Neighbourhood Week Committee. 

 
 Councillor Sue Wells was in attendance and she invited the Board to consider the appointment of a 

member to represent the Board on the Neighbourhood Week Committee.   
 
 The Board decided: 
 
 1. That the report be received. 
 
 2. That Sally Buck represent the Board on the Neighbourhood Week Committee. 
 
 3. That meeting attendances be on an unpaid basis. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


